


The building's drawing does not include any design elements that integrate with the heritage
and character of the neighbourhood. In addition, this plan does not align with City guidelines. 

As per the Urban Design Manual …

Provide a built-form which respects and complements existing neighbourhood
characteristics, including heights, setbacks, orientation, building width and length and
architectural rhythms.
Respect the rhythms of design elements from the existing neighbourhood and
streetscape. This rhythm can be found through massing, materials, details, and
architectural features.
On a street where existing elements (e.g. architectural styles, porches, building
placement, materials etc.) are recurring, new development should reflect some or all of
the key elements, sensitively interpreting these elements to reflect contemporary design
approaches.

Here are some examples of new, quality builds that are well integrated in the neighbourhood
…

65 Gildner Street

123 Wood Street 

55 Wood Street

95 Mount Hope

103 Mount Hope

107 Mount Hope

--------------------------

WASTE AND RECYCLING

The applicant has not outlined the mass waste enclosure for the 8-unit plan. While this detail is
not an application requirement, it's disrespectful not to proactively include this information for
adjacent homeowners. Furthermore, there doesn’t appear to be remaining outdoor space in the
plan for a mass waste enclosure.

As per the Urban Design Manual …

Waste storage areas are to be fully enclosed and screened from public view, first
through the thoughtful design of site and building elements (including placement,
orientation and locating the storage area internally to the building), then through
landscape screening, and finally, if other options do not exist, through enhanced
enclosure design.



Provide safe and convenient recycling options including secure and generous sorting
rooms, options for organic materials, and roll-out or outdoor garbage locations that do
not negatively impact the streetscape, shared spaces, or building occupants (noise,
odour).

--------------------------

TREES AND LANDSCAPING

The applicant did not provide a tree preservation plan. Staff are still evaluating tree retention.
Please be aware there is a growth tree situated on the new entrance path and another old
growth tree to the right of the driveway.

--------------------------

It is unfortunate that this landlord has taken an opportunity from a first-time home
buyer/family. We are very concerned that this development will set a precedent in the
neighbourhood. Apparently, this landlord has expressed a development interest in another
nearby home.

I recognize the need for the “Growing Together” initiative however, please respect the
character and heritage of the neighbourhood. Our City standards/guidelines exist for a reason.

 
 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Jennifer 






